Зацвярджаю Намеснік начальніка

Л.П. Серык

Заданні школьнай алімпіяды па англійскай мове 2014 – 2015 навучальны год

FORM 7 LEXICAL – GRAMMAR TEST

I. Choose the right tense - form of the verbs

- 1. She usually ... at 7 o'clock in the morning. a) get up, b) got up, c) gets up
- 2. We ... to the cinema two days ago. a) go, b) went, c) goes
- 3. My brother ... you at the station tomorrow. a) met, b) will meet, c) meets
- 4. When did he ... home yesterday? a) come, b) came, c) will come
- 5. He did not ... his native town last year. a) visit, b) visited, c) visits
- 6. We ... in the nice place since this year.

 a) live, b) have lived, c) lived
- 7. Your friend ... for you in the room now. a) waited, b) is waiting, c) has waited
- 8. She already.... her homework a) did, b) have done, c) has done
- 9. When you came in the classroom we ... a grammar test. a) is writing, b) wrote, c) were writing
- 10. If the weather ...fine we'll go to the country soon. a) was, b) is, c) will be)
- 11. Don't ring her up. She ... for her examination. a) has read, b) reads, c) is reading
- 12. Somebody ... my book. a) took, b) has taken, c) will take

II. Choose the suitable pronoun

- 1. There is (something, anything, nobody) on the table.
- 2. There are (some, any, something) pictures on the wall
- 3. Is there (something, any, anybody) in the next room?
- 4. There was (nobody, some, anybody) in the hall.
- 5. There were (little, much, many) children in the square.
- 6. (this, that, these) houses were built ten years ago.
- 7. There's is (no, not, any) coffee in the coffee-pot.
- 8. I'd like to ask you (a few, few, a little) questions.
- 9. There isn't (much, little, many) furniture in the flat.
- 10. Will you give (them, their) (another, others, other) magazine to look through?

III. Circle the right preposition where necessary:

1. He must stay ... bed ... a week. a) at, b)in, c)for 2. Our classes start ... 8 o'clock ...the morning. a) to, b) in, c) at 3. My friend came ... home late ... night. a) at, b) -, c) to 4. We are going to the village ... Sunday. a) at, b) in, c) on 5. We work hard ... our English lessons. a) on, b) in, c) at 6. ...summer they like to travel ... car. a) on, b) in, c) by 7. Our holidays begin ... June. a) at, b) on, c) in 8. He hasn't seen me ... we finished school a) since b) for, c) on

IV. Choose the right article:

- 1. ... children, look at... blackboard! There is ... sentence on it.
- 2. Copy ...sentence and underline ... nouns in it.
- 3. I can't eat ... apple. It's very sour, I like ... sweet apples.
- 4. You must take ... medicine twice ... day, in ... morning, and in ... evening, before going to ... bed.
- 5. Keep quiet! ... children are already sleeping

IV. Put the words in the right order to make up the sentences:

- 1. many, in, are, the, park, today, people, there.
- 2. time, he, on, always, come, his, to, does, classes?
- 3. when, was, they, the, library, entered I, working, there.
- 4. them, haven't, told, I, accident, about, the
- 5. never, I, this, in, have, city, been, famous.
- 6. did, to, a party, you, whom, invite, your, yesterday?

Text for Listening

Tea-Leaves

Many, many years ago tea was unknown in European countries. Many people didn't even know the word "tea", though drinking tea was very popular in the East.

Once a young sailor came back from India. He was the only son of an old woman and every time he returned to Great Britain from a far-away country he brought his mother a gift. Of course, he tried to bring her something unusual, that she could show to her friends.

This time he brought her a box of tea. The old woman didn't know anything about tea, but she liked the smell, and invited all her friends to come any try it.

When her guests arrived, she invited then to the dining table. The old woman <u>treated</u> them to cakes, fruit and tea-leaves.

When the sailor entered the room and saw a big plate filled with the tea-leaves, he understood everything. He smiled when he saw his mother's friends eating tea-leaves with butter and salt. They <u>pretended</u> they liked it, but it was clear they didn't enjoy eating the leaves. "Where is the tea, mother"? - - the sailor asked. His mother <u>pointed</u> to the plate in the middle of the table. "No, this is only the leaves of the tea", the sailor said. "I threw the water away, of course".

Test. Form 7

J	<u>[o</u>]	l.	Answer	the	fol	lowing	C	uestion

- 1. Was tea known in European countries many years ago?
- 2. Did the woman like the smell of the tea?
- 3. Whom did she invite to show her gift?
- 4. Were the guests drinking tea or were they eating the tea-leaves?
- 5. Did they like the tea-leaves?

№2. Fill the blanks with the suitable words

1.	Many years ago tea was in countries.						
2.	Many people didn't know the word ""						
3.	Once a youngcame back fromand brought his old a box of						
4.	The old woman liked the, and invited all her friends to her house.						
5. She treated them to cakes, f1. Answer the following questions							